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- DECISIONS!

Residents may have seen Press coverage of the decisions made by the
, two local Councils about the coach problem, Your Traffiec Committce
= was told about this in advance and authorised the issue of a Press
L Statement - whieh is reprinted below,

PRESS RELEASE
The Traffic Committtee of the Royal Crescent Society are

pleased that the Avon County Council have agreed to the
recommendation of the Bath City Council to enforce heavy
| traffic regulations in the Royal Crescent, Brock Street
and Upper Church Street as from Easter next year. This
Is the outcome of six years negotiations. - The Committee
realise that this is only a first step towards a long-term
solution to the unique traffic problems in Bath.

( Capt. Francis Burne

Chairman,

Traffic Committee,
Royal Crescent Society,

4th November 1986

Please direct any enquiries to me through my secretary on
Bath 83-3505.

APPROACHES

Residents may be approached by the media for comment on the Councilg! .
actions, Your Campaign will be helped most if your responses are con-
sistent with all we have done together so far, Your Traffic Committee
Chairman is also ready to handle any approaches for you, on the tele-
phone number shown above,

This Newsletter is published by the Traffic Gommitios oF Ths Royal
Crescent Society. Editor: Michael Daw, No.10,




